
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

5. BOARD MEMBERS INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members provided updates on community activities/Council issues in line with the Board’s Objective 

No. 1 to “Effectively engage with Spreydon/Heathcote communities in order to successfully represent 
and advocate for their views, interests, needs and aspirations”.   

 
 The Board requested updates from staff on progress relating to: 
 
 (a) The Cashmere Village Green Store Shelter location proposals. 
 
 (b) The Bus Priority Lanes project on Colombo Street. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



